
November 18th, 2019 

•Free dress November 22nd

•Bring in box tops & pull tabs

•Thanksgiving break 25th-29th

• Bring in Thanksgiving canned goods 

•Record, read, and take the quiz 
for three Raz-Kids (level up)
•Writing homework #4 (Due 
Thursday) 

that, then, this, them, with, 
bath, thin, math, path, thick

(Test Friday)

Students will read At Home in
the Ocean and Water. They will 
be assessed over word endings, 
th digraphs, reading 
comprehension, an proper 
needs. We will have a Think 
Central test Friday. Please 
review sound chart with your 
child. 

This week we will have a math
test on Tuesday. Students will 
bring home a review today. 
Please go over the review to 
study. After our test we will
begin working with the 120
chart and learn about 10 
more/less, 1 more/less, skip 
counting and more! Please 
study math facts at home.


